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From: Walter Medwid [wmedwid@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 11:27 AM 

To: Gingras, Jessica 

Subject: additional meeting attendee 

 

 

Hi Jessica....I'm hoping we can add Barry Londeree to the list of attendees to our 
meeting with Mr. Porter. Barry id the Vermont State Director for the Humane Society of 
the US. 
 
Walter 


